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May 21, 2021 

 
BY E-MAIL 
 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 
Re: DE 21-031 -  Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. – Objection to Motion to Remove EV  

TOU Proposals 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
On May 11, 2021, Commission Staff filed a Motion to Remove Unitil Energy Systems, 
Inc.’s Electric Vehicle Time of Use Rate Proposals from the above-referenced docket. 
Enclosed for filing with the Commission is Unitil Energy Systems. Inc.’s Objection the 
Staff’s Motion. Pursuant to the Commission’s current moratorium on paper filings, the 
Company is providing its Objection in electronic format only. The Company will provide 
an original copy if and when requested by the Commission. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.   

 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick H. Taylor 

 
cc: Service List  
 
 


